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To: Planning
Subject: Contact Form submission from article Planning consultation on www.cherwell.gov.uk
 
	Contact Form Submission

	Article
	Planning consultation (1729) 
	

	Name:
	susan preddy
	

	Address 1:
	8 Churchill Gate
	

	Address 2:
	Oxford Road
	

	Town:
	Woodstock
	

	Postcode:
	OX20 1QW
	

	Email address:
	
	

	Comments:
	Dear Sir/Madam I want to object to the planning application reference 14/02063/OUT for the following reasons: The scale of the area to be developed is far too big and will undoubtedly change the character of Woodstock. The disturbance and noise created from the planned sporting sites will have an effect on people living in neighbouring houses. The area currently is home to many species of flora and fauna which will be destroyed if the plan goes ahead. The extra traffic generated will make travel around the area intolerable. The roads around the Woodstock area are already congested, especially at peak travel times and when events are being held at Blenheim. With an extra 1200 dwellings this could potentially add another 2,500 cars traveling at busy periods.
	



